
HB 290 -- RADIOACTIVE WASTE INVESTIGATION FUND

SPONSOR: Proudie

Currently, the allowed transfer from the Hazardous Waste Fund to
the Radioactive Waste Investigation Fund is capped at $150,000 per
fiscal year and the investigation costs can not exceed $150,000 per
fiscal year. This bill repeals these restrictions.

This bill is the same as HB 2661 (2024).


